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Dear UPrep Families, 

We hope this letter finds you well.

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]According to the Ohio Department of Health (ODH) schools that do not provide the services of a nurse and/or health professional to their students must provide the following information to families in order to get their son or daughter screened for Developmental Disorders. Developmental disabilities are a group of conditions due to impairment in physical, learning, language, or behavior areas. These conditions begin during the developmental period, may impact day-to-day functioning, and usually last throughout a person’s lifetime. 

To find a healthcare professional that can assist with developmental disabilities, please visit: http://providersearch.dodd.ohio.gov/ and click “Start a Search”. 

If you have any further questions please contact the school’s front office

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
[image: https://lh6.googleusercontent.com/vwakc3KHKbcYYR7XEPRVoIa639iNWeJOoj8h5vo5WaCfdR2t0swSss5NOj2kv8qT5ZHrz8fAB6OHg6TYzPOiAbVV5gv3YuO_SJ-zJ9-uugRBXvosUp73ONZu3D74jCDKExSDb4oiAqEjFCCbyQ]

Kathryn Anstaett
Chief Schools Officer
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